Katherine Douglas

Public Comment

3- (LATE DIST

From:

Alisha Musicant <alishamusicant@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 30, 2025 7:54 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

wireless ordinance, please vote no

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am a resident of Santa Barbara, and I am also from here, born right in our very own Cottage Hospital in 1981. My family's home burned down in the Tea Fire in 2008. I am concerned about future fires and the role that increased telecommunications electrical equipment might play towards contributing to fires. I am writing to express concern about the proposed wireless ordinance on which you will be voting on Feb. 4. I believe this ordinance would be a mistake for our community, and I urge you to vote No, or abstain, on this ordinance.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Alisha Musicant

Alisha Musicant 415-690-5776 www.truthbody.com